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   Recommendation for Donald Blajda

   We found Don through a search of Home Advisor for an architect who could provide us with a set of  
professional construction drawings for our new home which we had designed ourselves and drawn in 
pencil on graph paper. Don was an immediate help. He pointed out any design flaws we had made and 
offered to adjust our basic plan to make it more architectually pleasing from the outside as well as more 
livable on the inside. He was agreeable to keeping our design as the basis for any changes. We went 
through several variations in the floor plan dealing with the size of the rooms while keeping their 
locations the same. He was always polite in his suggestions and listened to any objections we had about 
one thing or another until we had just what we wanted. As expected, he was knowledgeable about 
building codes, the sizing and strength of structural components, window sizes, woodstove placement, 
etc. and these were clearly shown on the drawings and instructions for the builder.

   We are very pleased with the set of drawings Don produced. The changes in each preliminary plan 
were made in a timely fashion. He always treated our original plan as good with a few novice mistakes, 
and was determined to give us the home we had envisioned. We recommend his work enthusiastically.

   

                                                            William Wunderlich & Rhonda Stearns

                                                             Sutton, New Hampshire


